Would-be MP i in flood talks with PM

THE prospective
Conservative MP
for Yeovil has
discussed the
district’s future
after the flood
waters recede with
the Prime Minister.
Conservative
county councillor,
Marcus Fysh, met
David Cameron
during his visit to
Gold and Silver
Commanders of the
flood relief effort.
They talked about
how tourism
bookings have
suffered, building
resilience and the
importance of
dualling the A303,

which links the South-West and London.

PROSPECTIVE Yeovil MP Marcus Fysh with
Prime Minister David Cameron.

beautiful area
remains open for
business and
reaches its full
potential as part of
our long term
economic plan for

people's
prosperity.”

Mr Fysh said: “I
am grateful to the

Prime Minister for
the chance to
discuss some of
the issues that are
important to us
here as we move
from relief to
recovery and are
thinking about the
future.

“There’s more to
do, but it's great

that he is so involved and open to us, and

Mr Cameron said: “Robust links for the focused on the detail of what is

South West are essential so that this

happening in our area.”



